
 

 
 

 
 
 

December 2022 Board Report 
HS/MS Activities Update 
 
Additional Fall Accomplishments 
Congratulations to Meghan Scholz, who was named GNC Girls Volleyball 
Player of the Year!  She has also committed to continue her 
academic/athletic future at DePaul University. 
 
Congratulations to Paige Dekiep, who was State-Runner up in the 100 yd 
Butterfly and 8th place in the 200 Freestyle at the WIAA Division 2 State 
Championship. 
 
 
One Act Play 
The THS One-Act Play, "Wait, Wait Bo Bait" qualified for the State Competition.  This is 
the 7th consecutive year that THS has made a State appearance!  They performed at 
the recent State Competition at UW-Whitewater.  Thanks to Michele Balda and Nancy 
Herbison for their work with the cast and crew! 
 
 
FCCLA Blood Drive 
The FCCLA will be holding a Blood Drive, here at school on Thursday, January 5th. 
 
 
Student Council Winter Gear Drive 
THS Student Council is sponsoring a Winter Gear Drive.  They are collecting winter 
jackets, hats, gloves, etc, and have also received monetary donations, all of which will 
be presented to Kinship. 
 
MS Sports 
The Boys Basketball season is coming to a close, as they will have their last two 
games of the season on Tuesday and Thursday (December 13th/15th).  Thank you to 
Justin Jarvensivu, Katie Pintens and Connor Ahrens for their work with this group. 
 
Both Girls Basketball and Wrestling will start during the first week of January.  
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